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English This term in English we will be reading the story ‘The Last Wolf’. We will be reading all about 
Little Red and her adventures through the forest. We will be able to retell the story of Little red 
including interesting adjectives and new vocabulary. Then we will then move onto The Bear and the 
Piano.  
 
 Maths  This term in Maths we will be focusing on measurement.  We will be learning how to measure 
length and height using centre metres and metres. Weight using grams and kilo grams. Capacity using 
Miller litres and Litres. Finally, temperature using degrees.  
 

History This term in History we will be learning about the Great fire of London! We will be looking at 
the Timeline of events from the fire. We will also be looking at how fire services haved changed over time.  

Science  This term we’ll be learning about Animals including Humans. We will be discussing the 
importance of exercise, eating the right amounts of different types of food and taking care of our basic 
hygiene.   

PE  This term in PE we will work on Athletics using equipment.  We will be improving our jumping, 
running and throwing skills.  

Computing 
This term we will learning about coding.  We will be learning 
about algorithms and they are implemented as programmes.  
We will be creating and debugging simple programmes and 
using logical reasoning to predict the behaviours of simple 
programmes.  

RE 
This term we will be focusing on the question ‘What is 
the ‘good news’ Christians believe Jesus brings?’ We 
will tell stories from the Bible and link it to the good 
news. 

Homework - will be given at the beginning of each half term.  The children will be given 6 pieces 
of homework and can choose at least 2 to complete.  The more they complete the more chance they 
have to win a prize.  Spelling will be given weekly and reading books should be read every day.   

Class Routines 
Please ensure your child has their book bag in school every day. It is really important that your child reads every night, even 
if only for 10 minutes.  Snack money (£1) is due every Monday or you can pay in full for the half term. Children need their 
PE kits in school every Tuesday and Wednesday.  Thank you for your continued support.   
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